
 Pancakes ST. MARY’S LAKE CITY 

Monday, June 16 
 7:00 AM - 8:00 PM   ADORATION 
 9:00 AM - NO MASS 
 

Tuesday,  June 17 
 9:00 AM  Mary Kriese  + 
 

 Wednesday, June 18 
 9:00 AM   Lawrence & Martha Wagner  + 
 

Thursday,  June 19 
 9:00 AM  Bernie Goihl  + 

 9:30 AM  Morning Prayer 
  

Friday, June 20 
 9:00  AM  Frances Sloan  + 
10:00 AM  COMMUNION SERVICE @ N.H. 
 

Saturday,  June 21   
 5:00 PM  Kathy Priebe - Living 
 

Sunday,  June 22 
  8:00 AM  @ St. Patrick’s 
10:00 AM  Parishioners of St. Mary’s & St. Pat’s 

June 21,  5:00 PM 
 

Lector:  Dolores Berg 
 

Eucharistic Ministers: Mary Coyle, Shawn Sweeney 
 

Servers:  Millie & Louise Freid 
 

Ushers & Greeters: Ann & Jon Beckman, Augie 
                 Schleicher 
 
June 22,  10:00 AM 
 

Lector:  Heather Thomas 
 

Eucharistic Ministers: Larry Foster, Volunteer 
 

Servers:  Ryder Mueske, Calvin Stolz 
 

Ushers & Greeters: Greg, Kerry & Abby Goihl, 
               Volunteer 

        PARISH SUPPORT  -  JUNE 8, 2025 
 

ADULT CHURCH SUPPORT             $5,277.00      
OFFERTORY                                              519.00 
VIGIL CANDLES                                         57.50 
LITURGY OF HOURS                                  5.00 
JANITORIAL FUND                                  150.00 
PETER’S & PENCE                                     20.00 
 
 

JUNE DIRECT DEPOSIT                    $3,429.00 
CHURCH SUPPORT                                        
 

JUNE  DIRECT DEPOSIT                        644.00                 

Knights of Columbus Bingo at the Lake 
City Care Center on Monday, June 23, at 
7:00 PM.  
Committee:  Jeff Doyle, Dave Renelt, 
Steve Stolz & Justin Clausen. 

St. Mary’s of the Lake will have their 
18th Annual Golf Tournament on Sunday, 
July 13th. Please keep the date open for 
another fun day at Lake Pepin Golf 
Course. 

Our 1st meeting will be held on Monday, June 16, 
6:00 PM in the Fireside Room. All are welcome! 

Dear brothers and sisters in Christ,  
 
This weekend, we celebrate the Solemnity of the 
Most Holy Trinity! It is a very daunting thing to try 
to understand the nature of the Holy Trinity. Some-
times as human beings, we like to complicate things. 
What if Jesus wants us to be close to him and all per-
sons of the Trinity like we are close to our own fami-
lies? 
 
Jesus often talks about desiring that the children of 
God are close to the Father just as the Father and He 
are so close to each other’s. It is also fitting that we 
are celebrating this weekend for Fathers as well. 
Happy Father’s Day to all of you who are earthly and 
spiritual fathers. Thanks for all that you do! I have a 
gift for you with St. Jsoeph’s prayer card at the end 
of the Masses. 
Sincerely,  Fr. The  

     ST. MARY’S OF THE LAKE PRESENTS 
         Brewing Faith & Friendship After Mass 
                            starting June 18th 

Join us for Coffee, Faith & Friend-
ship. Reconnect with old friends or 
make new ones! Once a month, start-
ing June 18th right after Mass. 

 

JUNE 15, 2025 THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 

 

CONFIRMATION STUDENTS CERTIFI-
CATES ARE ON A TABLE NEAR THE 
FIRESIDE ROOM. PLEASE PICK THEM 
UP DURING THE WEEK OR AFTER 
MASS. 

“Did You Know?” 
The Epilogue of the Yr Bk 1924 

And here we stay to inaugurate the Mary E 
McCahill Institute in this year of grace 

1924, the year which sees realized all the 
best projects that Father Quinn fondled. It 
is indeed the Second Spring. And again, as 
in 1915, to express his appreciation of your 
constant & unfailing generosity during the 
ten years he has been among you he shared 

the words of St. Paul to the Philippians.. 

 
Mary E.  
 
McCAHILL 
 

Institute 
 
1923 - 1973 

QUILT Raffle - Support Camp Summit & all our 
youth activities. We are holding a 
quilt raffle to help with youth activi-
ties.  Tickets $5 each. 
Available in the parish office or be-
fore/after Sunday Mass. 
 

All proceeds will go directly to sup-
port our YOUTH. Thank you for your 
generosity!  

DRAWING DATE FOR THE QUILT HAS BEEN 
EXTENDED TO JUNE 25TH. 

 

We welcome through the holy water 
of Holy Baptism: Palmer Jo Chiucci 
& Bo Douglas Chiucci, children of 
Adelmo & Jennifer Vaith Chiucci. 

 

MEN’S GROUP will meet on 
Thursday, June 26th, at 6:00 PM in 
the church. 

Grief Support Luncheon 
ALL ARE WELCOME! 
Thursday June 19th, 2025 12:00 pm  
St. Patrick’s Church Hall – West Albany 
Grief support group striving to provide support  
through your journey of loss. 
Please text or phone your attendance 
Sandy Danckwart 651-448-3386 
July 17, 2025 - next Luncheon 

You are 
always 

Don’t just drive, pray while you go! 
Use your drive time to grow closer to Christ.  Real 
Presence Radio is the perfect travel companion, 
whether you're headed across town or across the 
state. With Catholic programming, prayer, and re-
flection, your drive time can become grace-filled 
time. Listen on the app, online, or on your local sta-
tion, 970 AM! 

Church Directories Have Arrived! 
 
If you had your picture 
taken or submitted a pho-
to, your directory is ready 
for pickup! Stop by the 
church office to get your 
copy. 

Also, please take a moment to check your contact 
information in the back of the directory. If your ad-
dress or other details are incorrect, kindly notify the 
office so we can make the necessary updates.                     

Remember in your prayers Bruce 
Tiedeman, son of Marianne 
Tiedeman. His funeral was on Fri-
day at St. Mary’s of the Lake. 
May he rest in eternal peace with 
our Risen Lord. Please keep his 
family and friends in your prayers. 

Skills for Disagreeing Better, a Braver Angels 
Workshop, will be held Tuesday, June 17, 6:30-8 
pm in the cafeteria at Lake City BluffView School. 

 Doors open at 6 pm. This nonpartisan workshop 
helps participants understand the values and con-
cerns of those who differ from them politically, and 
it teaches essential skills for communicating across 
differences and finding common ground. 

New Way to Submit Prayer 
Requests! 
We're excited to offer a new 
and easy way to share your 
prayer intentions. You can now 
submit your prayer requests 
through Flocknote. 


